
I-94 Interchange with 
Redford Blvd (County F)

Project Summary

The Wisconsin Department of 
Transportation (WisDOT) is proposing to 
rehabilitate the County F bridges over 
I-94 in Waukesha County, converting 
them into a diverging diamond 
interchange.

The purpose of this project is to address 
operational deficiencies at the County F 
interchange and to extend the service life 
of its bridges over I-94.

Questions? Contact:
  
Christine Hanna, P.E., WisDOT Project Manager
(414) 750-1555, christine.hanna@dot.wi.gov

Mary Beth Pettit, P.E., Consultant Project Manager
(414)266-9175, marybeth.pettit@graef-usa.com

Scan to visit the 
study website 

and learn about 
the project.


